
Public Notice

The Dickenson County School Board will hold a Public Hearing
on Wednesday, March 20, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in the Ridgeview
Middle School Auditorium to receive public comments concerning
the 2024-2025 school operating budget.

Authorized by:

Haydee L. Robinson
Division Superintendent


